Dear colleagues,

I hope your academic year is starting well. We’re writing today as members of Marquette’s Participating
Faculty Committee to update you on our work to improve the lived experience of participating faculty.

The Participating Faculty Committee addresses issues of importance to members of the Marquette


https://www.marquette.edu/ntt-commitment/task-force.php
https://today.marquette.edu/2024/09/nominations-open-for-participating-faculty-committee/
https://www.marquette.edu/provost/participating-faculty.php
https://www.marquette.edu/ntt-commitment/faculty-awards-recognition.php
https://today.marquette.edu/2024/09/second-annual-marquette-participating-faculty-symposium-nov-25-26/

Please join Acting President and Provost Ah Yun and members of the Participating Faculty Committee
for a Participating Faculty Social Hour on Wednesday, Oct. 30, from 4 p.m. to 5:15 p.m.


mailto:julie.bach@marquette.edu.
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